
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 13.10.23 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

It is with great sadness that we say goodbye to Mrs Ollier at the end of next week, who will 

be beginning her new career as a driving instructor. Mrs Ollier has been a member of the NRJ 

team for over 8 years and will be greatly missed. Mrs Rutherford will be going on maternity 

leave after half term and we can’t wait to meet the new member of her family when they 

arrive! 

Our Curriculum 

Year 6 have been enjoying their new Science unit of 

Living Things and their Habitats. They have been 

classifying plants and animals and have produced some 

excellent pieces of work.  

In their computing lessons, Year 5 have been finding out 

about how search engines work and have had a go at 

designing their very own Nevill Road website. Mrs 

Hancock was very excited to receive our very own Microbits this week! 

Year 3 and Year 4 have been making 

excellent progress in their times 

tables challenge with many of them 

already gaining their bronze, silver 

and gold awards.  

 

 

Keeping our children safe - Rocket Park  

It has been brought to my attention that that there have been several incidents that have 

taken place at Rocket Park in the past few weeks including inappropriate language and 

physical altercations. Children have also been playing out late unsupervised once it has gone 

dark. We have found that some of these incidents have affected children’s behaviour and 

learning in school and therefore ask that adults ensure that children are supervised. 

Thank you. 

Have a lovely weekend  

Kind regards, Mrs Cliff 



 

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 17th October – Castleton meeting for Year 5 parents, 4.30pm School Hall 

Wednesday 18th October - FoNR Coffee Morning, 9am – 10am School Hall 

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October – HALF TERM 

Monday 30th October – return to school 

Tuesday 31st October – Year 5 visit to Bramhall High 

Wednesday 1st November – DISCO TIME in the School Hall 

- Year 3 / 4, 4.30pm – 5.30pm 

- Year 5 / 6, 5.45pm – 6.45pm 

Tuesday 7th November – Governor Coffee Morning, 9am -10am School Hall 

Parent / teacher meetings, 4pm – 6pm 

Wednesday 8th November – Year 6 visit to the Plaza to see Adam Kay 

      Parent / teacher meetings, 4pm – 7pm 

       Individual Photos 

     Thursday 16th November – Year 4 Ancient Greece Day 

      Friday 17th November – FoNR Quiz Night, 8pm Infant School 

Monday November 20th – Year 5 Weaver hall visit 

Friday November 24th - Year 5 Weaver Hall visit 

Thursday December 7th – Year 4 St. Michael’s church visit Christmas Experience 

Friday 15th December – SANTA DASH, Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day. 

Tuesday 19th December – Year 4 Christmas Show, 2pm / 6pm 

Thursday 21st December – Last Day of Term 

Please note there may be further dates added to the diary as more events are 

confirmed. 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

 

 

 


